
NOTICE 
 
 

MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 

Special-Called Board Meeting 
 
 
 

 
A Special-Called Board meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 
6, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. for the purpose of consulting with 
McPherson & Jacobson, LLC regarding the State Superintendent 
search process.  The Special-Called Board meeting will be held in 
the following location:   
 

Mississippi School Boards Association  
380 Zurich Drive 

Ridgeland, Mississippi 
 
 
The public is invited to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  June 29, 2022 


